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A Brief Report on Career Awareness Program 
 

A Career Awareness Program by the Institute of Company Secretaries of 

India (ICSI) was organized jointly with SDC Unit on 12
th 

October, 2018. 

Around 200 students attended the seminar and got benefit of expertise 

from the speaker. The awareness program was conducted by the Institute 

of company Secretaries of India (ICSI). Mr. Himanshu Gupta, Executive 

Officer, ICSI discussed various skill course run by ICSI.ICSI is a 

premier national corporate secretarial body in India under the ownership 

of Ministry of Corporate Affairs ,Government of India with the objective 

of promoting, regulating and developing the profession of company 

secretaries in India.

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 


